
Public Meeting Notice 
 
 

For Work Session on the New London Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 
 

 
When: Wednesday March 14th from 9:30AM to 10:30AM 

 
 

Where: New London Fire Station  
237 Main St 

 
 

Why: To update the plan for hazard mitigation from natural hazards (hurricanes, 
flooding, severe winter, etc.) and human-made hazards (hazardous waste spills, 
etc.). This is a five-year plan that is required by the State of New Hampshire in 

order to be eligible for hazard mitigation grants. 
 
 

Questions?: Please contact Meghan Butts at the Upper Valley Lake Sunapee 
Regional Planning Commission mbutts@uvlsrpc.org or 603-448-1680. 
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